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THE PRESIDENT 
OFTHE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

8 April, 2014 

I have the pleasure to transmit herewith a letter dated 4 April 2014, from H.E. Mr. Robert 
Guba Aisi, Permanent Representative of Papua New Guinea and H.E. Mr. Ib Petersen, 
Permanent Representative of Denmark, Co-Facilitators for the organizational modalities 
for the summit that will take place in September 2015 at the level of Heads of State and 
Government for the adoption of the Post-2015 Development Agenda. 

In this regard, I would like to encourage you to participate actively at the first infOimal 
meeting to be held on Monday 14 April, and as per the letter affixed and to share your 
thoughts and ideas on the different aspects of the organizational modalities for the 
Summit with a specific focus on the duration and timing, fOlmat and structure, 
patiicipation, preparation and outcome of the Summit. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

To All Permanent Representatives 
and Permanent Observers 
To the United Nations 
New York 

John W. Ashe 



New York, 4 April 2014 

Excellency, 

We are writing with reference to General Assembly resolution 68/6 entitled "Outcome 
document of the Special Event to follow-up on efforts made toward achieving the Millennium 
Development Goals", in which the General Assembly requested the President of the General 
Assembly to convene, in a timely manner, intergovernmental consultations to achieve agreement 
on the organizational modalities for the summit that will take place in September 2015 at the level 
of Heads of State and Government for the adoption of the post-20l5 development agenda. 

By way of a letter dated 16 January 2014, the President of the General Assembly 
appointed the Permanent Representatives of Papua New Guinea and Denmark as co-facilitators to 
conduct informal consultations on his behalf. 

As co-facilitators we have the pleasure to invite you to the first informal meeting to be 
held on Monday 14 April 2014 at 11 am in the Trusteeship Council Chamber. 

At this first meeting we invite you to share initial thoughts and ideas on the different 
aspects of the organizational modalities for the summit. We would be specifically interested in 
hearing your thoughts related to the duration and timing, format and structure, participation, 
preparation and outcome of the Summit. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 
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To 
All Permanent Represenalives 
and Pennanent Observers 

Permanent Representative of 
Denmark to the United Nations 


